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Comments on the Initial Phase

09 - 05- 2017 Mr. Kenneth Mavhunga May you please register the following official from the department of|Mr. Kenneth from the Department of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries have been
agriculture, forestry and fisheries Nelspruit office registered as an I&AP.
10-05-2017 Ms Lindy Additional information was requested by Lindy telephonically|(10/05/2017) A letter with additional information as telephonically discussed was
regarding the Proposed project Project sent. The letter also included a map which provides an indication of all affected
properties. The Stakeholder was added on the Database
12-05-2017 Noxolo Jakalase Kindly contact the Office of the Head of Department. Said Department|The Head of Department Office were on the Database and they were notified
can be contacted at 013-766 6020. during the Initial Phase of the proposed Project
Scoping Phase
21-07-2017 Betty Mnguni If | may, the proposed project falls under which quaternary code? The proposed project falls within quaternary catchment B11B and B11D.
30-07-2017 Doreen Sithole Kindly email the document for comments. The report has been loaded onto our website, herewith the link:
http://www.srk.co.za/en/za-proposed-extension-exxaro-dorstfontein-east-coal-
mine
31-07-2017 P Skosana | appreciate the effort in inviting me to the public meeting. | do not SRK takes cognisance of this statement and will do its upmost best to ensure

have any issue with the project but emphasis the need to good
communication with all affected parties

communication channels are effectively followed.




